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Recommendation for Editors of  
IEEE Networking Letters  

 

Overview 
In order to strengthen the collaboration between IEEE ComSoc TCGCC (Technical Committee on Green 
Communications and Computing) and the journal IEEE Networking Letters, we plan to recommend up to 
two Editors from TCGCC for the journal IEEE Networking Letters. After the deadline 1 March, 2022, we 

have received 12 nominations. 

Selection Process 
• Upon the request of the EiC, TCGCC needs to recommend four names to the EiC of the journal IEEE 

Networking Letters 

• The EiC makes the final decision and chooses two from the recommended names 
 

Recommendation 
After the submission deadline, TCGCC Chair read all nominations and has considered different aspects, 
including scientific contributions, TCGCC activities/involvement, and diversity. After careful consideration, 
TCGCC Chair recommended four names to Dr. Christos Verikoukis, the EiC of the journal IEEE Networking 
Letters. Then, the EiC made the final decision to accept the following two nominations to join the editorial 
board. 
 

• Cristina Alcaraz, University of Malaga, Spain. Email: alcaraz@lcc.uma.es  

• Yaru Fu, Hong Kong Metropolitan University. Email: yfu@hkmu.edu.hk  
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